Narrative

The Racine Yacht Club has been chosen to host the T-10 North American Championship, sail
boat regatta. It will be held August 15, 2020 through August 24, 2020. It is expected that we
would have 20 boats from the Chicago, Milwaukee area and 10 boats visiting by trailer from
Lake Huron and Lake Erie.

| am asking if | could reserve the two parking lots by Rooney Park and the parking lot near the
water department across from the yacht club entrance from August 15, 2020 to August 24,
2020. Please see the attached diagrams.

The parking lots would be used to park RV’s, campers, and vehicles. The Racine Yacht Club
will have additional Porte-Potties available, in addition to the yacht clubs bathrooms and
shower facilities. Tents will be set up at the Racine Yacht Club, not in the park.

The boats visiting by trailer will be launched at either Pugh Marina or Racine Riverside Marina.
Their trailers will be stored for the duration at the marinas.

At no time will anything be parked on the lawn area. Racine Yacht Club and the T-10
committee will monitor this area to ensure it will be free of anything. It could be possible that
sails would be laid on the lawn, with supervision, for a short period of time if they were wet, or
needed repair.

The Racine Yacht Club and T-10 committee will be responsible for all clean up. The areas will
be free from debris and in the same order as they were found.

Schedule

August 15, 2020 9AM Rv’s, Campers, and Vehicles may begin arriving and may stay
overnight until the T-10 North American Championship sail boat regatta
is over.

August 24, 2020 10AM The parking lots will be in clean order, free from all debris.
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Total spaces for 3 lots = 87 x 82/space = $174

near Racine — Wisconsin
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